

U.S. Department of Energy Office of River Protection

P.O. Box 450, MSIN H6-60 Richland, Washington 99352

06-ORP-010

FEB 0 7 2006

The Honorable A. J. Eggenberger Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, N.W., Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR DAVID GROVER

The U.S. Department of Energy, Office of River Protection (ORP), offers its appreciation to David Grover of your technical staff. He was a Hanford Site Representative from September 2000 to October 2005. ORP wishes David success in his new assignment.

David served as back-up to the ORP Site Representative, Mark Sautman. His contributions significantly enhanced quick resolution of safety issues in support of ORP's mission and I commend him for his service to the River Protection Project.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Schepens, Manager Office of River Protection

ORP:CMF

cc: K. Fortenberry, DNFSB D. Grover, DNFSB S. M. Hanh, RL

M. B. Whitaker, DR-1